
St. Joseph Parish 

Family Vacation Bible School 
at the Country Church, 6805 Mast Road 

 

The adventure will last 

Monday, June 21st through Friday, June 25th 

 

Celebration begins at 9:30am 

The day’s adventure ends at 11:30am 

 

For more information, call (734) 426-2674 

 

Online registration has begun! 

Visit https://www.stjos.com/childrens-faith-formation/vacation-bible-school 
 

What’s different about this year’s VBS? 

It’s been quite a year and there still seem to be changes every week, if not every day! With 

this in mind, and for everyone’s comfort and safety, this year’s Vacation Bible School will be a 

family affair. A parent, grandparent, or other caregiver will be part of the fun and supervising 

their own family during our adventures. Already part of a pod? Feel free to include children 

from other families in your “VBS family”. We will follow CDC recommendations and we’ll have 

plenty of room to stay safe and have fun outside on the church grounds! 

Join us as we travel back in time to visit with Moses and learn how 

God takes such good care of us! We will hear from Moses (this year 

played by our own Deacon Larry!), learn new songs, play exciting 

games, and make some unique items to bring home!  As always, we 

will have yummy snacks and fun costumes, so you may act the part!  

Free t-shirts to all 

“early birds” who 

sign up before or 

on June 12th! 


